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St. Augustine November Rally 

                                                                        
 

The Funseekers St. Augustine Rally was a wonderful time despite the rain.  We had 17 RVs on site at the Compass 

RV Resort near downtown St. Augustine.  The Compass RV Resort is a very nice RV Park with an excellent 

Clubhouse, nice RV sites and good amenities.  The management had the Funseekers in the same general area 

where we had an impromptu gathering for the Wednesday arrivals sharing food and great fellowship.   

Thursday evening, our Host Brenda and Richard Hutson, set up a marvelous fried chicken dinner, covered dishes to 

share and delicious desserts in the Clubhouse.  This group knows how to put food on the table! 

                           

Friday evening we all braved the rain to have a group dinner at Harry’s Seafood Bar and Grille.   It was outstanding 

and special thanks to Stick Miller for arranging the reservations.   

Saturday at Noon we gathered in the Clubhouse to watch Number 1 ranked Georgia Bulldogs pounce on Missouri.  

Again we shared food and snacks for a very entertaining afternoon.  There was amble time to enjoy the sights and 

sounds of St. Augustine’s rich and diverse history.   

Give a big “Thank You” to Brenda and Richard for hosting and contributing to the Rally’s fun and success. 
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Attending the rally were Raymond and Susan Baggarly; Billy and Catherine Bearden; Harry and Gayna Joy; Stick 

and Elise Miller; Hugh and Denise Mitchell; Brenda and Richard Hutson; Dave and Pam Schumacher;  Jere and 

Marion Key; Joe and Jan Brannon; Steve and Linda Brady; Scott and Clare Herrick; Bob and Sharon Jackson; Jim and 

Marie Buckman; Duane and Diane Amerson; Bob and Wendy Uhrig; and Steve and Missy Westerback.  We were 

delighted to welcome Buck and Veronica Dunton as our guest.   

We missed Bill and Ellen Guettler due to issues with Bill’s eyes.  They were originally Co-Host with the Hutsons and 

were involved in the initial planning.  We also missed John and Kathy Goddard.  Their daughter had a medical 

emergency but I am happy to report she is doing fine now.   

It was good to see Steve and Linda Brady.  They have not been traveling since the pandemic.  Joe and Jan Brannon 

were able to attend and it was good to see Joe getting around since his hip surgery.    

 

 

 

Pam Schumacher, Club Treasurer, provided an update on our membership prior to the St. Augustine Rally.   As of 

October 29, 2021 we have a total of 29 paid members.   

Removed from membership roll by request are Wanda Bagley, Glenn and Bert Wilson, Scott and Clare Herrick, Don 

and Donna Loudermilk, Bill and Kay Nienstedt, Bill and Phyllis Shotwell.  Best wishes to our former members. 

 

********* 
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 From the President:   

Looking back on 2021 I have fond memories of our Rallies, sharing time with old and new friends and 

being grateful for the opportunities to visit places of interest and beauty.  We mourn those no longer 

with us due to death or just time park the RV as old father time catches up with us.  We welcome new 

members and rejoice a new Funseekers Rally year is but a short time away. 

Hosts and Co-Host 

Please review the Rally Schedule and consider Hosting and/or Co-Hosting one of our five Rallies in 

2022. 

January 2022 Luncheon 

Bill and Ellen Guettler are looking at the possibility of having a Funseekers Luncheon in January.  

Details to follow. 

 

 

Susan and I wish each of you a Happy Thanksgiving, Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays and A Happy 

New Year! 

 

2022 

Smooth roads, wind at your back and always a Heavenly co-pilot. 
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2022 Funseekers Rally Schedule 

Look for a follow up email tomorrow with additional information on schedule. 

 

Wagon Master, Stick Miller, has completed our 2022 Rally Schedule.  We encourage you to register now, 

if possible.  Check the cancellation policy.  Remember to mention you are with the Georgia Funseekers.  

March 10-13, 2022 – Florida Caverns RV Park, Marianna, Florida  

4820 US-90 East, Marianna, FL.  (850)482-5583 

***** 

May 5-8, 2022 – **Jekyll Island Campground, Jekyll Island, Georgia 

**Jekyll Island requires our Wagon Master to Register our group.  I am forwarding information 

required under separate email.  Forward to Stick Miller ASAP.  Email:  Stickmiller@gmail.com 

***** 

July 14-17, 2022- Valley River RV Resort, Marble, North Carolina 

65 Old Tomotia Rd. Marble, NC (828)385-4220 

***** 

September 8-11, 2022 – River Vista RV Resort, Dillard, GA 

960 GA-246, Dillard, GA (706)746-2722 

***** 

November 10-13, 2022 – Carrabelle Beach RV Resort, Carrabelle, Florida 

1843 Hwy 98 W, Carrabelle, FL (850)697-2638 

 

mailto:Stickmiller@gmail.com


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


